LRIP Meeting Minutes for Villages and Cities
GREEN LAKE COUNTY, WISCONSIN
October 20, 2021 — Green Lake County Board Room

‘The LRIP Meeting for Villages and cities was called to order at 5:25 PM.

In attendance was Arthur Cybul representing the Village of Marquette, Mary Lou Neubauer and
Mitch Simonsen representing the City of Princeton.

A notice had been called in to Becky at the County from Kathy Jerome, from the Village of
Kingston indicating they would not be participating in the next round of LRIP Funding. No other
Cities were in attendance or called in to say they would not attend.

Mary Lou Neubauer was nominated and voted in as chair of this committee and Art Cybul was
nominated and voted in as secretary of the committee.

Mary Lou indicated that there was approximately 30 K of LRIP funding available. Art Cybul
presented his project of resurfacing S. Dodges Ave which currently has a road rating of 3.
Approximately cost $20k and would like to reserve $10k to offset cost of this project which
would be completed in 2023. Mary Lou presented the Fulton Street project which has a road
rating of 2 and a cost estimate of $59k, which would be completed in 2022. The city of Princeton
would like to reserve the remaining $20k of LRIP funds.

A motion was made to award $10k of LRIP funding to the Village of Marquette and $20K to the
City of Princeton. The motion was seconded and unanimously approved.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:45 PM.




